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Work Session Minutes 
 

 

 

Work session was called to order by Deb K. at 6pm. 

Present: Deb K., Dale R., Frank A., Ryan K., Harold W. 

Absent: Wayne R. (on vacation) 

 

Deb K. did a review on the fence ordinances we were working on.  There was open discussion on areas 

that may be a problem.   

 

Ryan K. passed out a draft of what we had worked on at the August 2, meeting.  At this work session the 

planning commission put the subject matter in order.  Some items were deleted because they were not 

necessary.   

 

Zoning Administrator gave input on the subject as well as other members. 

 

Frank A. felt there should be no fencing in waterfront property and do away with the 30 inches that 

zoning ordinance now has.  Deb K. suggested we vote at our next meeting if we want to keep the 30 

inches or do away with it. 

 

Ryan will make changes to the draft and email it to all members to review.   

 

The goal is to have a public hearing at the October meeting.   

 

Work session ended at 7:55PM 

 

Recorded by Dale Raymond 

 


